Summarised Minutes of the
Dedham Vale Society during 2010

The committee meeting held on 1st February 2010
was attended by the president, treasurer and secretary
of the Society and 5 committee members.

The following matters were discussed:

e How to take forward with NATS the matter of redrawing the aircraft route map.
e Progress on the Buntings’ planning application for Horkesley Park.

e The plans for the 2010 summer party.

e The car park at Manningtree station.

e The use of SATNAV systems in rural areas.

¢ Noise from the A12.

¢ Lighting at Maison Talbooth

¢ Affordable rural housing

e The possibility of extending the AONB westwards towards Sudbury

e The proposed new National Grid 400 kv line.

e The proposed flagpole on Langham Church in memory of Wilf Tolhurst.
e Council design guides

¢ Rural undergrounding of low voltage electricity wires

e The date of the next meeting: Wednesday, 5th May, 2010

The committee meeting held on 5th May, 2010
was attended by the chairman, treasurer and secretary of the
Society and 7 committee members.

The following matters were discussed:

e The River Stour Trust’s annual canoe event.

e Progress on the Buntings’ planning application for Horkesley Park

e The plans for the 2010 summer party.

e The car park at Manningtree station.

¢ Noise from the A12.

e Lighting at Maison Talbooth

e Affordable rural housing

e The proposed new National Grid 400 kv line.

e The proposed flagpole on Langham Church in memory of Wilf Tolhurst.
e Council design guides

e A grass landing strip at Wormingford

e The Society’s relationship with CPREssex and the Suffolk Preservation Society
e The date of the next meeting: Monday, 26th July, 2010



The committee meeting held on 26th July, 2010
was attended by the president, chairman and secretary
of the Society and 7 committee members.

The following matters were discussed:

e Developments in the negotiations with NATS about aircraft overflying the Vale.
e The River Stour Trust’'s annual canoe event.

e Progress on the Buntings’ planning application for Horkesley Park

e The 2010 summer party and plans for future events.

e The rejection of the planning application for Tesco at Manningtree.

e Light pollution, particularly from the new A12 junction.

e The proposed new National Grid 400 kv line.

e The proposed flagpole on Langham Church in memory of Wilf Tolhurst.

e The business park at Lower Barn Farm, Dedham and the use of farm buildings generally.
e Council design guides

e A grass landing strip at Wormingford

e The Society’s relationship with CPREssex and the Suffolk Preservation Society
e Changes to the planning system.

e The date of the next meeting: Monday, 1st November, 2010

The committee meeting held on 1st November 2010
was attended by the president, chairman, treasurer and secretary
of the Society and 10 committee members.

The following matters were discussed:

e Proposed changes to the Society's constitution.

e Developments in the negotiations with NATS about aircraft overflying the Vale.
e The River Stour Trust's annual canoe event.

e Progress on the Bunting's planning application for Horkesley Park.

e Plans for a summer party in 2011.

e The car park at Manningtree station.

e The proposed new National Grid 400 kv line.

e The proposed flagpole on Langham Church in memory of Wilf Tolhurst.
e Planning guidelines on farm buildings.

e The proposed extension to the AONB.

e Babergh DCO s Local Development Framework.

e A grass landing strip at Wormingford

e The EDF transformer at Boxted Mill.

e The date of the next meeting: Monday, 7th February, 2011.



